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July 24, 2024

Dear Supervisor Geraghty, Town Board Members, and Staff,

The Richards Library is thrilled to announce we are hosting an open house on Tuesday, August 13
from 3:30 to 6:30 PM in honor of our 123" anniversary! Throughout those years we have grown
alongside our communities of Warrensburg and Thurman and we would like to share our space and

accomplishments with you.

Please join us to see recently restored artwork thanks to a bequest from Regina Porter and tour the
library facilities that are continuously working towards better serving our patrons. We will have
trustees and tour guides available to fill you in on the library's past and present. Snacks will be
available as well as a scavenger hunt for the adventurous. Bring your family and friends, too. The
more the merrier!

We hope to see you on August 13 whether it's your first time in the library or your hundredth!

Looking forward to seeing you here,

Sarah Gebbie-Measeck, Board President/Trustee
Mary Beadnell, Vice President/Trustee

Becky Lawler, Financial Officer/Trustee

Susan Matzner, Secretary/Trustee

John Schroeter, Trustee

Esther McTague, Trustee

Shelby Burkhardt, Library Director



